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support clean water

An even more precious resource than natural gas is good quality water that we get from our streams and lakes. I
am consistently amazed at how PA seems to be blind to the enormous damage the extraction of gas can be if not
done with absolute scrutiny, tough regulations, and fees to cover the impact they have, even under the best
conditions.

PLEASE SUPPORT:

Docket Number #2783 [EQB 7-440: Erosion and Sedimentation Control]
Docket Number #2806 [EQB 7-446: Wastewater]

Vivian Williams
234 East Third St.
Media, PA 19063
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